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ANNOUNCEMENT

RESPONSE TO REPORT RELEASED BY GREENPEACE TODAY ON “KEEPING DEFORESTATION
IN THE FAMILY”

Wilmar International Limited (“Wilmar”) refers to the report released today by Greenpeace alleging
complicity by Wilmar with Gama Corp, owned by Mr Ganda and his brother, Mr Martua Sitorus, a non-
independent non-executive director of Wilmar, in “Keeping Deforestation In The Family”.

Wilmar and Gama Corp are two separate corporate groups, operating independently of each
other. Wilmar has no control, management or otherwise, over Gama Corp. Wilmar executives with
familial ties with Gama Corp do not hold any decision-making power or influence on Wilmar's
sustainability policy.

Wilmar has engaged with and will continue to engage with Greenpeace on the issues raised in the
report. In the meantime, as reflected in the report, Wilmar has, as of 20 June 2018, ceased sourcing from
all suppliers that are allegedly associated with Gama Corp as identified by Greenpeace. Wilmar will not
buy from any company that cannot prove to our satisfaction that they do not belong to Gama Corp
because of the alleged identified non-compliance with Wilmar's No Deforestation, No Peat and No
Exploitation (NDPE) Policy.

Wilmar's CEO has personally responded to Greenpeace in a letter of 20 June 2018 and we will continue
to engage with Greenpeace to strengthen the implementation of our NDPE Policy.

Wilmar wishes to reiterate our commitment to sustainability and to acknowledge that while we have made
progress on a range of sustainability initiatives, such as our smallholder support programmes around the
world, we can still improve on, and intend to improve on, the implementation of our NDPE Policy.
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